
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kirk D Wasson [mailto:wildernist@centurylink.net]  
Sent: Saturday, May 31, 2014 10:21 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Cc: Robert Cross; Alice Andrews 
Subject: Reg 5 and 6 Changes 
 
To: 
Theresa Marks, 
Doug Szenher 
 
Please accept the attached comments and ones below concerning protection of Arkansas water sources. 
 
I have also mailed the original of the copy attached.  Please see that all decision makers receive a copy. 
 
I strongly support changes to the Pollution Control and Ecology Commission Regulations 5 and 6 to ban 
new medium and large confined hog growing operations in the Buffalo National River watershed. This 
will be a great start in protecting one of the nation's true public resources.   
More monitoring and regulations need to be in place on many of Arkansas'  
streams. 
 
Please keep me updated on the progress of this important change. 
 
Thanks, 
Kirk Wasson 
15 Meadow Crest Drive 
Sherwood, AR 72120 
wildernist@centurylink.net 
Cell  501.681.3867 
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